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IMPORTANT DATES 

TERM 4 

December 

10th - Parent Helper’s 

Morning Tea 

10th - School Council 

11th - K/P  6-7 – Orienta-

tion Day 

12th - End of Year Carol’s 

Night 

14th - Warburton Bike 

Ride 3-6 

20th - Grade 6 Graduation 

21st - End of term 1.30 

finish 

Ben’s Shed Celebrations 

On Tuesday a group of 23 grade 5/6’s attended the annu-
al Ben’s Shed end of year celebrations.  The Ben’s Shed 
program is highly valued by schools in our network as it 
provides students with a chance to engage in practical 
woodworking sessions.  We would like to thank the Ben’s 
Shed volunteers for their commitment to the program.  
Congratulations to Connor W for winning the scooter raffle. 

Wednesday 

12th December 

6.30-8.00pm 

(Please see flyer in this 

newsletter for more 

information) 
Thank You Paul Thompson 

On behalf of the students at LPPS we would 
like to say a huge thank you to Paul   
Thompson for all of his work running the 
school canteen.  Paul has been an amazing 
asset to our school – he happily took over 
the running of the canteen to provide a service for the kids.  There were       
always looks of wonder and amazement as everyone wondered what hat Paul 
was going to wear.   Thank you Paul for your work in the canteen – we look 
forward to ‘seeing you around’ the school as a valued parent! 

Junior School Council 

Our Junior School Council did a great job of organising the icy pole/ Zooper 

Dooper Day on Wednesday.  Junior School 

Councillors took charge of counter sales,    

doing a great job of serving all customers.     

Sales of Zooper Doopers will continue on   

Friday at lunchtime so don’t forget to bring 

along $1.00.  JSC have decided that all money 

raised will go towards purchasing fruit trees 

for the school grounds. 
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Assembly 

School Captain’s Report 

Prep: This week in Prep, we have looked at doubling numbers. In 

CAFÉ, we have practised tuning in to interesting words. In writing, 

we have finished rewriting our edited information to make our good 

copy. We are looking forward to putting all our information together 

to make our animal posters next week. 

1/2: This week in 1/2, we have looked at using dictionaries to define unknown words and synonyms in 

CAFÉ reading. In writing we have been writing recipes on imaginary things. We did our post test for 

money and were excited by our results. We have continued working on our IS projects. 

3/4: This week, grade 3/4’s have compared Margaret Wild with Mem Fox and used their bodies to 

inspire their writing. We practised summarising what we read by looking at and using key words. We 

continued finishing our investigations on an invention and we focused on Money and Multiples. 

5/6: This week in 5/6 we focused on summarising text in CAFÉ. In writing we completed our Multi 

Genre projects. Our maths topic was co-ordinates. We created our own product packages as part of 

our design unit. 

The grade 5’s also wrote their speeches for 2019 leadership positions. 
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  Name  Award 

2M Zoe D For showing more resilience when things seem tough. 

3B Lara S 

Kaia W 

Natasha H 

For showing the proficiencies of problem solving and understanding. 

For an excellent project on the invention of the computer. 

For huge improvements to her writing and spelling. 

 

4C Zara R 

Mason O 

For excellent illustrations in her narrative story picture book. 

Working really hard to get his narrative story picture book complete. 

 

Volunteers and Helpers Morning Tea 

Our annual Parent Helper’s Morning Tea will be held on Monday 10th December.  Please 
mark this important date in your diary.  
We hope that you can make it, as it gives 
staff a chance to thank parents and our 
extended community for all of the things 
that you do to support our school. 
 

2019 Aerobics Competition Dates 

 
Regional Comp - Sunday 28th of May - Doncaster 

State Finals (if selected) - Sunday 2nd of June - Geelong 

Nationals (if selected) - Thurs 15th - Sunday 18th August (likely Sat 17th) - Gold Coast 

Spring Challenge - Sunday 13th of October - Rowville 

                                                                                Music Lessons 

Music lessons will be available for your child starting next year 2019. 

Please see the forms in this newsletter  for more information. 

Please return forms before the end of the year in order for the company to 

allocate times.  Thank you 



Page 4 Thursday Thoughts 

Swimming 
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                                                                          Medication from 5/6 Camp 

There are a number of medications at the office from the students 

who went to the 5/6 camp. 

Please ensure you collect your child’s medication from the school 

office as we cannot give it out to the students.  

Thank you for your co-operation. 

                               Uniform Shop 

A reminder to put your uniform order in ASAP in order 

for stock to be delivered before the end of the year. This 

will ensure you have your uniform ready for next year. 
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For Sale 

  

Labebe Motor bike Rocker  

$90.00 

Contact Frank - 0458047827 


